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From: Irving, John
To: Carolyn Sheldon
Cc: Witczak, Devon; Mauch, Cali
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FY2025-26 LGFR Appropriation: Smathers Beach Nourishment Project
Date: Thursday, July 17, 2025 3:44:47 PM

Good Afternoon Carolyn,
 
The Smathers Beach Nourishment Project from the FY2025-26 LGFR will be funded with reallocated
funds remaining from previous FY appropriations. We have already begun drafting the agreement
and will be routing as it completes its internal routing review hopefully within the next few weeks
given the volume of other grants currently.
 
Additionally, this may impact your upcoming LGFR submittals for FY26/27. If you have any additional
questions about the upcoming LGFR or the grant in general, please feel to reach out!
 
Thank you,
 
 

John Irving, MSc.
Environmental Administrator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Office of Resilience and Coastal Protection
Beach Management Funding Assistance Program
John.Irving@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 850-245-8355
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